

Redhill Primary School

April 2018 Newsletter

Welcome back.

I hope you all had a relaxing and peaceful Easter break and are ready for the busy and exciting Summer term ahead.



Playground Equipment

Can we please remind all parents that they are responsible for their children after they have been picked up from the teacher at 3pm. We have had a couple of children involved in incidents on the climbing frames.

Dates for your diary.

Thursday 3rd May -School closed for polling
Monday 7 May— Bank Holiday
Monday 14th May— SAT's week starts
Friday 25 May -Break up for half term
Monday 4 June—Children return to school
Wednesday 18th July—Leavers' Assembly
Friday 20th July —School closes for Summer.



Y6 SAT's Breakfast Club

In the week beginning the 14th May all of the Year 6 children will be taking their SAT's tests. During that week we provide a **free** breakfast for all of the Y6 children. We invite all of the Y6 children to arrive in school for 8.30am that week.



Sports Relief Day

Sport Relief was on Friday 18th March. The children had great fun completing the activities. We do still have some of the Sports Relief wristbands if you would like to buy one!!

School Dinners

A reminder to parents that the cost of school dinners has gone up to £2.30 per day from the start of the Summer Term. This brings the total cost to £11.50 per week.



Reception Places



Reception places have been allocated for September 2018. However there are still children in Redhill Nursery who have not applied for a place. There are still a few places left so if you have not applied please contact the School Office as soon as possible. We can help you with contacting Admissions and Appeals.

Attendance winners

There were

57 children who had 100% attendance in the Spring Term. This was 8

less than Spring

Term last year.

Let's see if we can improve!



Kingfisher Collaboration

Redhill is now a member of the Kingfisher Collaboration of Schools with 6

other local schools. This will allow opportunities to work with these schools in order to ensure all of our children achieve their potential.

